
 

FOR CLASS – III 

Circular No. SGS/05/24-25 

Date: 01-04-2024 

“Partners in Parenting” 

Dear Parent, 

Warm Greetings, 

 

Congratulations that your ward has now met another milestone in his/her educational journey. 

As we gear up for the commencement of the new academic session, we extend our warmest 

invitation to you to join us for the Parent’s Orientaion Program  for all the new and existing 

parents of Class- III on Saturday, April 6, 2024 from 10:00 am onwards in the Assembly 

Hall (2nd Floor). 

The objective and endeavor of the proceedings would be to familiarize and provide you with 

the brief insight into the classroom routine, assessment policies, notebook strategy and other 

new classroom activities like Word journey, Thursday Activities, Karadi Path, Quality Circle 

Time and many more that the school offers to your child. 

You would also be introduced to the class teachers and subject teachers of your ward on 

whom you would be entrusting your children for this year. 

Your Participation in this orientation is highly encouraged, as it serves as a valuable 

opportunity for us to establish a strong partnership. 

 

Kindly note :- 

* The Orientation Program is to be attended by Parents only or the person who looks after 

their studies at home. 

* The school will remain closed for students.  

Please confirm your attendance for the program as it would help us to connect with you better. 

Looking forward to an eventful and a fruitful session ahead! 

Best Regards 
 

 

(P R I N C I P A L) 

 

                                    CONSENT FORM (Returned by 03.04.2024) 

Dear Principal, 

I __________________ (Name) Parent Of ________________ (Child’s Name) ,studying in 

Class ________________ Section_________________would be attending/not attending the 

Parent Orientation Program on 06.04.2024. I will reach school at 9:45 am so that the 

programme starts on time. 

Regards, 

Date :______________    Signature of Parent:__________________ 

 

 

 

 


